
Translation of reference letter 
Mr. Grellmann has been working for our company since 01.04.2002. 

We are one of the first online agencies for fincas in the Balearic and Canary Islands. 
Since 1998, we have been successfully brokering vacation homes for individual 
individual vacationer. 

Mr. Grellmann has worked in the following areas: 
• Website editing (2002 to 2010), 
• Network maintenance, IT work in the Windows network (from 2004), 
• Search engine optimization (from 2004), 
• Photo editing with Photoshop and web design (from 2010) 
• Search engine marketing and usability (2012 to 2017) 
• Web development based on Drupal 7, documented in Jira and Git (from 2015). 

Mr. Grellmann familiarized himself with the extensive area of responsibility and always completed the tasks assigned to him 
extremely carefully and with consistently high quality. He always acted to our complete satisfaction. Thanks to his percep-
tiveness and sustained ability to learn, he was always able to analyze complex problems. He worked out solutions indepen-
dently and implemented them in a targeted manner. Even under extreme pressure, Mr. Grellmann always maintained a 
complete overview. 

We know Mr. Grellmann as an always friendly, conscientious and reliable employee. His behavior towards superiors, col-
leagues and business partners was exemplary and impeccable at all times. Mr. Grellmann is a loyal and trustworthy employ-
ee. 

The employment relationship ended on 31.12.2019 for operational reasons. We very much regret this development, as we 
value Mr. Grellmann as a high-performing employee. We would like to thank him for his very successful work and wish him 
continued success and all the best for the future.
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